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‘Old drug’ 
may help 
in flu fight
AN  anti-inflammatory drug
used using World War II has
emerged as a potential new flu
treatment that could be used at
any stage of the illness.

Melbourne researchers
have found that two existing
medications – one once used to
prolong the life of penicillin
and now called on to treat gout
and the other an experimental
anti-arthritis drug – could be
key to reducing flu-related
deaths. Co-lead researcher Dr
Michelle Tate, from the Hud-
son Institute of Medical Re-
search, said it was not the virus
itself that was deadly, but the
over-reaction of the immune
system that went into a
dangerous overdrive causing
tissue and organ damage.

“The flu virus has become
resistant to antivirals, and you
have to take them within the
first couple of days of getting
sick,” Dr Tate said.

“People typically present to
hospital five days after they get
sick, and apart from oxygen
and supportive care, there are
no actual treatments for them
at this point.

“There is a real fine balance,
because you want some im-
mune response to fight the in-
fection. Unfortunately with the
flu, in severe cases the immune
system builds to a point where
it’s too strong and causes dam-
age.”

SECTION: GENERAL NEWS     ARTICLE TYPE: NEWS ITEM     AUDIENCE : 11,279     PAGE: 6
PRINTED SIZE: 78.00cm²     REGION: NT     MARKET: Australia     ASR: AUD 468     WORDS: 198
ITEM ID: 1144010055

Page 1 of 1

11 JUL, 2019

'Old drug' may help in flu fight

Northern Territory News, Darwin


